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Call to order, welcome and introductions were made 

Chair updated the committee on the hearings for 2024. She also discussed the upcoming 

trainings NYSAR is putting together in 2024. Mediation/Mediator and Ombudsman training will 

be held at the Desmond in either April or September, more to come. Professional Standards 

Training will be held via zoom April 3 and 4, 2024 from 9am-1pm.  

Chair, introduced Diane Mosely, NAR Director, Training and Policy Resources. Diane 

thoroughly discussed the 2024 changes to the Code of Ethics and Arbitration manual, to include 

language changes on several forms and guidelines.  

Chair, introduced Matt Troiani, NAR Senior Counsel, Director Legal Affairs. Matt discussed 

“What leaders and brokers need to know after the Burnett verdict”. He reminded members to 

utilize competition.realtor to stay up to date or they can email Matt directly.  

Matt took questions from the audience 

Diane Mosley discussed the Professionalism in Real Estate Practice manual, which is a 

publication based on the Code of Ethics, Standards of Practice and Case Interpretations in 

effect January 1, 2024. You can find the document on meeting planner. 

Chair, introduced Linda Page. Linda provided an update from the motion sent to steering during 

the Fall business meetings in October. A letter was drafted by the subcommittee and approved 

by NYSAR Professional Standards Steering committee. The letter was read aloud, and a motion 

was made and passed by the committee for NYSAR to send the letter as written to NAR’s PS 

Interpretations and Procedures Advisory Board and Member Policy and Board Jurisdiction 

Committee.   

There were no recommendations to go to Professional Standards Steering  

There was no new business, and the meeting was adjourned. 


